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PRESIDENT'S LETTER

I hope everyone had a safe and happy Christmas and New Years holiday
season. The new year is upon us and the next Alabama Chapter ASSP
meeting will be Friday January 19, 2024. The meeting will be at the AGC
facility 5000 Grantswood Road Irondale, AL 35210. The meeting will start at
approximately 11:30 am with the presentation followed by the Chapter
meeting and ending with an Executive Committee meeting.

We have some upcoming meetings and special events so mark your
calendars. Our February Chapter meeting will be held in conjunction with the
Jacksonville State University Student Section of ASSP on Friday February
16, 2024. We will meet on their campus at the Merrill Hall, 700 Pelham Road,
North Jacksonville, AL 36265. Parking will be at the hall and across the street
near the traffic light. Meeting time will be 11:30 am with a presentation by Dr.
Chris Schemel, University of Alabama Safe State Director. He will present on
an interesting topic of Fire Safety which will include some of his investigations
on the fires and explosions that have happened across this country.



Our March 15, 2024 meeting will feature Mr. Joel Batiz, Birmingham OSHA
Area Director. He will provide insight into OSHA and what they will be doing
over the coming year as well as issues he has investigated during his career
with OSHA. He will be available to answer your questions so please bring
them to the meeting.

The April 19, 2024 meeting will be our recognition luncheon. We will thank
our long-standing members at this luncheon as well as recognize the
Alabama Chapter Safety Professional of the Year. This will be our first
recognition dinner in a while so plan on attending this great event.

The 2024 Central Alabama Construction Conference will be at the Hyundai
Training Center in Montgomery, Alabama on March 15, 2024 from 7:30 to
3:00 pm. This is a free event with registration through the Deep South Center
for Occupational Safety and Health at UAB. Registration is now open so
check their website for more information and sign up. This is a free
conference with CEUs for attending so a great opportunity to get valuable
points for free. Although it says construction in the title there will be general
industry break out sessions at the conference.

The 2024 ASSP Region IV conference will be held at the Wyndham Hotel
Lake Buena Vista, Florida on May 1 and 2. Registration for this event is open
but limited to 200 attendees due to the size of the Hotel Conference area. For
details visit www.RegionFourPdc.com. There is an early bird registration with
a reduced conference registration fee. This conference is closer than the
National Safety 2024 conference in Denver Colorado in August and offers
similar CEUs for attending.

Be careful and safe out there in your daily travels and work activities and
Happy New Year.

Thomas Ten Eyck, CSP
Chapter President

MEMBERSHIP UPDATES

New Members In November '23

Steven Blumeberg

https://sites.uab.edu/dsc/calendar_event/1787/
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001RCe5Sm9DM2-S08K5OsOhTX7b6MVANg0vg_EaNruDnf0NlpTzaXF_-afWrMIv-b4u-wpGW8HoLmtfO4FN_V0QIjaXzJg_gqk8tEmbfjjt2oOL5t0fExTLLn1HCCJtoDscZMsgJRkU7zNc3KliqiKxJg%3D%3D%26c%3DWk_A0YLi1hObtIQPNLzeh4FrTinnTWqgwFxv5-s5UyKzutfMkOXw3Q%3D%3D%26ch%3DfryBc4GLmWIg-uRu587pQZRdqml3YziuPA4AlEWJFNbx1rcy27LuFQ%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ctteneyck%40ua.edu%7Cc373e0d741d34d656e6108dbf1d9d7dd%7C2a00728ef0d040b4a4e8ce433f3fbca7%7C0%7C0%7C638369690161494457%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=URu%2FRcdHZPA3N%2FdIONBl0h7X92%2BffCJyEeD6m5k65BI%3D&reserved=0


Kevin Loggins
Tanner Mize

Long Service Members December '23

Richard Bullis, 5 Years
Steve Griffith, 5 Years
Stuart MGaughy, 5 Years
Terry Pouncey, 5 Years
Don Turley, 5 Years
Travis Herod, 6 Years
Misty Potter, 7 Years
Steven Searle, 7 Years
Andrew Hall, 10 Years
Gregory Blake, 12 Years
John Stumpff, 13 Years
Bejamin Waits, 15 Years
Paula Byrd, 19 Years
Mickey Hannum, 22 Years
Jessie Godbey, 23 Years
Earle Durboraw, 29 Years
Richard Sesek, 31 Years

UPCOMING EVENTS

January '24 Meeting Announcement
 
Date and Time: January 19 | 11:30 am - 1:00 pm
 
Location: Alabama AGC, 5000 Grantswood Rd #100, Irondale, AL 35210
(Lunch is included)

Title:  TBD

We hope you will come out and share with us during what we know will be an
interesting and educational presentation. Free lunch for those who attend in
person.
 



Register Now
 

 
BISE Webinar
 
Pass the PEACE: Building an Inclusive & Resilient Safety Culture 
Complimentary Education | Monday, Jan. 8, 2024 | 10 a.m. CT | 0.1 CEUs
Learn about tactical and strategic cues that help you develop a resilient
safety culture, build beneficial relationships and collaborate to achieve
operational objectives.  Register today
 

 
Engineering Practice Specialty Activity
 
Problem-Solving Skills: Critical for Your Success in Safety
Complimentary Education | Tuesday, Jan. 16, 2024 | Noon CT
Problem solving is a valuable skill that will set you apart from others and help
you advance your career. Expert Mark Hansen will explain the value of skills;
discuss the differences between invention and innovation; and help you
analyze challenging situations and assemble tools to develop solutions.
 Register today
 

 
Tuscaloosa/West AL Section Meeting

Tuscaloosa/West Alabama Section Meeting Friday February 2, Tuscaloosa
Gateway Innovation and Discovery Center 2614 University Blvd. E,
Tuscaloosa, AL 35404. Presentation TBD.

For more information contact Section Chairman Mr. Matt Hollub 205-348-
8259 or Secretary Ms. Christy Holland 205-562-1126.

 

 
February Chapter Meeting At JAX State

February 16, 2024

https://alabama.assp.org/events/alabama-chapter-january-24-meeting/
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/send.assp.org/link.cfm?r=13EiFHosdmwdDcpLPlUBrA**A&pe=KEhJEnixgKxtCffpd1zsOdthaMliNgCbjNr6Oc6abZJVZX02decg64e-KWXB44Q2uGIFXMPMAOseU4Hgn_62uA**A&t=JXiqIRPtphBn8kNOPIXfJA**A__;fn5-fn5-!!KM6X6ZXWXVtZMQ!e7xr90Ta6UIKSKAjWguULhNGPrz12Kf_m4zQ6VM-Csl55oARMy2IblycncOMS5oqhvd8glNzgh5bMUZlTY6X6njMwiz6Hcs-zg$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/send.assp.org/link.cfm?r=13EiFHosdmwdDcpLPlUBrA**A&pe=Ru5BlzWmr3IX6luICbev32JyXgj0uNopNHj9DYXJVetDDb4t8FR_ebsgUxy3k-UjBymj_2IMdXbe6lNb6Hzs1g**A&t=JXiqIRPtphBn8kNOPIXfJA**A__;fn5-fn5-!!KM6X6ZXWXVtZMQ!e7xr90Ta6UIKSKAjWguULhNGPrz12Kf_m4zQ6VM-Csl55oARMy2IblycncOMS5oqhvd8glNzgh5bMUZlTY6X6njMwizA1hExlA$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/send.assp.org/link.cfm?r=13EiFHosdmwdDcpLPlUBrA**A&pe=sMW1-GWGAwr9QCIAhNs3uBEG_nMorWhNxq8VM3TLLT27JGC85TS_GVCtjk_ltkrFjNMRfmnI4eJi0Qioub9wBQ**A&t=JXiqIRPtphBn8kNOPIXfJA**A__;fn5-fn5-!!KM6X6ZXWXVtZMQ!e7xr90Ta6UIKSKAjWguULhNGPrz12Kf_m4zQ6VM-Csl55oARMy2IblycncOMS5oqhvd8glNzgh5bMUZlTY6X6njMwiwLf150gQ$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/send.assp.org/link.cfm?r=13EiFHosdmwdDcpLPlUBrA**A&pe=wOhvRPmm7tlIljUZYpBJARcudPzrjt0pjZEAfR8UKJ3-3F5MMBnz-bUBJvyqsENn6EiykC60iBhDxXxiU9_6qQ**A&t=JXiqIRPtphBn8kNOPIXfJA**A__;fn5-fn5-!!KM6X6ZXWXVtZMQ!e7xr90Ta6UIKSKAjWguULhNGPrz12Kf_m4zQ6VM-Csl55oARMy2IblycncOMS5oqhvd8glNzgh5bMUZlTY6X6njMwizjr4TMsw$


Alabama Chapter and Jacksonville State University Student Section
Combined meeting:

 - Dr. Chris Schemel Safe State Director will present on Fire Safety and
Process Safety Management, guaranteed to be EXPLOSIVE!!! Start time
11:30 AM.

 - Jacksonville State University, Merrill Hall, 700 Pelham Road, North
Jacksonville, AL 36265, parking at the hall and across the street near traffic
light.

 

Save - The - Dates!
 
Look for the other opportuinties for participation that Tom mentioned in his
newsletter. You don't want to miss them! 

RECENT ACTIVITY

December Meeting
 



Jim got us excited about footwear and tech
 

Jim Bell with Ejendals spoke in depth about the design of safety shoes and
how they should work. There are so many parts and functions of a shoe. He
also introduced us to Ejendals which is new the US along with their
technology that measures the shape of the soles of our feet. Inserts can be
very important to our health. You might like to know that Jim can be reached
at jim.bell@ejendals.com.
 
You can follow this link to watch the Youtube video.

https://www.ejendals.com/
mailto:jim.bell@ejendals.com
https://youtu.be/Xx6mU-KReHs


A copy of the presentation is here.
 

 

CAREER OPPORTUNITIES

https://alabama.assp.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/344/2024/01/12142023-Jalas-Footwear-Training.pdf


We are always looking to network and find out if there are job openings. The
jobs must be in an Environment, Health and Safety function. For example:
Fleet Safety Manager, Director of Environmental, Health and Safety, Risk
Manager, etc.

We will post the jobs to our website. No charge but the chapter is always
accepting donations to help establish our scholarship fund. Your contribution
is appreciated.
 
Please e-mail the job information to secretary@alabama.assp.org.

Visit the Alabama ASSP Chapter Jobs Page
 

If you do not wish to receive these emails, please click here
to unsubscribe from ASSP Alabama Chapter messages.

American Society of Safety Professionals | 520 N. Northwest Highway, Park Ridge, IL 60068

mailto:secretary@alabama.assp.org
https://alabama.assp.org/current-openings/
https://www.facebook.com/ASSPSafety/
https://www.facebook.com/ASSPSafety/
https://twitter.com/ASSPSafety
https://twitter.com/ASSPSafety
https://www.linkedin.com/company/american-society-of-safety-professionals/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/american-society-of-safety-professionals/
https://www.magnetmail.net/design/INSERT_UNSUBSCRIBEKEYWORD_000

